
 
 
      
 
 
 
  

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

      

    

Edition #9 SEPTEMBER 2025 

A valued part of The Smith Family and sponsor of the 

Learning for Life Program. 
We acknowledge the Turrbal people on whose land we gather. 

 

 
PRESIDENT:   
(Management & Leadership) 
Cheryl:  M: 0433077029 
 
VICE-PRESIDENT: 
(Meeting Administration) 
Jolene:  M: 0402793940 
 
SECRETARY: 
(Administrative Support) 
Toni:  M: 0427564401 
 
ASSISTANT SECRETARY: 
(Membership & LfL Program) 
Dianne: M: 0407761181 
 
ASSISTANT SECRETARY: 
(Meeting Organisation) 
Lesley: P: 3350 1110 
Email: lmteso@hotmail.com 
 
DELEGATE: 
(Communicate news to Clubs) 
Carla: M: 0416006502 
 
TREASURER: 
(Funds & Account M’gement) 
Lyn: M: 0431702496 
 
ASSISTANT TREASURER: 
(Funds & Account M’gement) 
Sandra:   M: 0413264966  
 
PROGRAM OFFICER: 
(Technology Administrator) 
Barbara:  M: 0413440595 
 
PROGRAM OFFICERS: 
(Raffles) 
Robyn: M: 0439344445 
   
PROGRAM OFFICERS: 
(Events Management) 
Ann:  M: 0417295616 
Deborah:  M: 0432604843 
 
PUBLICITY OFFICERS: 
Jenni:  M: 0413570482 
Janet:   M: 0403129722 
 
Next Meeting:  22 October 
 
  
 

 
 

VIEW PLEDGE 

I pledge to promote the interests of 

VIEW, to extend friendship to all and 

to help those in need. 

GRACE 
O Lord, giver of all good, We thank thee for 
our daily food. 
May VIEW Club friends and VIEW Club ways 
help to serve Thee all our days. 
 

 

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

 

 

Please welcome our Guest Speaker today: Judy 
Polkinghorne, Founder & Tour Escort, “Girls on Tour”. 

Since 2006, “Girls On Tour” has been creating 
memories for ladies who have succumbed to the ‘travel 
bug’ and joined women-only small group tours.  Judy’s 
aim is to create affordable, well organised, exciting and 
memorable tours to all parts of the world for women 
travelling with women. 

Happy Birthday to our September LfL Students:  Jordan 8 Yrs & Sierra 10 Yrs. 

 

 

Good Morning Ladies – Welcome to 
our Spring Luncheon!  Well, Spring 
has definitely arrived and we are 

looking at fast approaching the end of 
the year.   

Well, Spring has definitely arrived and 
we are looking at a very fast 
approaching end of the year. 

 

For Aspley VIEW Club it has been a 

very full month.  As you are aware 

many of us attended the VIEW 

National Convention in Brisbane 

celebrating 65 years.  Our “Shake, 

Rattle and Roll” Event was absolutely 

fantastic and a fabulous time was 

had by all!  Our next Convention in 

2027 will be in Geelong, Victoria. 

We hosted a Fashion Parade on 10 September showcasing fashions from Antica Home 

situated in Lutwyche.  As always, our models looked amazing and the High Tea was 

especially delicious!  Thank you to all who supported this event.  As a fundraiser it was 

a huge success.  Next month, dust of those fascinators and hats as we celebrate 

Melbourne Cup!                                         Best wishes for the month  -  Cheryl 
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22 October 
ASPLEY VIEW CLUB Luncheon 

Theme:     “Melbourne Cup”.  Bring out those fascinators!!!  
Guest Speaker: Trevor Hamley, an Australian Glaciologist, speaking on a Soviet 
Antarctic Expedition covering 3000km and Author of “Vodka in a Vegemite Jar”. 
Dress Colours:      Free Choice.  

1 October Lunch 11.30am, at Coco & Grove, 145 Kitchener Rd, Kedron.  Names taken today! 

QAO1 CLUBS  

9 October 
Redcliffe Peninsula VIEW Club  

25th Birthday Celebration, Moreton Bay Boat Club.  10.30 for 11am, $35.  RSVP by 6 
October to redcliffeview@gmail.com 

16 October 
Arana VIEW Club -  

Spring Fashion Parade, $20, morning tea. The Grove Bowls Club, 20 Tramway St, 
Ferny Grove.  Fashions by Portofino.  Phone Loris: 0407 712 560 by 8 October. 

     ASPLEY VIEW CLUB HOUSEKEEPING 
REMINDER: If you are unable to attend the monthly luncheon please telephone, (leaving a clear message), to LESLEY 
- 33501110, or email @ Lmteso@hotmail.com before 12 noon on the Wednesday prior to our meeting.  This needs to be 
done each month and failure to do so will incur the $40 lunch fee. 

We have an EFTPOS facility available to take lunch payments which can also be used for outings and event payments.  
We hope this new option will make it easier for all our members. 

 EFT payment details: Payee (ANZ Bank) BSB: 014209   Account No:  205004259  Ref:  Your Name 

 Club postal address is:  The Secretary, Aspley VIEW Club, PO Box 2158, Chermside, 4032. 

 
           
 

 
WEBSITE: http:/view.org.au  -  for Club and National news.  FACEBOOK & INSTAGRAM PAGES : Aspley VIEW Club 
Aspley VIEW Club wishes to thank the following for their generous support: 
Bart Mellish (MP for Aspley) and staff for the printing of this newsletter. 

          Kedron Wavell 

                      AND  Storage Choice @ Burdett St, Albion 
 
 

REMINDER 

CELEBRATING “EKKA” LUNCHEON – 27 AUGUST  
 

WHAT’S ON AT ASPLEY VIEW AND QAO1 CLUBS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks to our Hostesses today:   
Tina Tompkins, Dawn Smith, Kerry Diggles. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2025 LUNCHEON MEETINGS –22 October and 26 November. 
Please note our November luncheon will be held in The Blue Pacific Room, Kedron Wavell. 

 

 

                             “Spring is proof that there is beauty in new beginnings”. 
Jessica Harrelson 

 

2025 Committee  -  Theme colours 
Black & White with a touch of red. 

 

FASHION PARADE BY ANTICA HOME 
10 SEPTEMBER 

 

 

 

 
Thanks to our lovely models 
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